VBA Committee letter
Variance Request - 2117 Alice St Ann Arbor MI, 48103

I understand that Matthew and Rachel Zeichman at 2117 Alice St in Ann Arbor are requesting a variance,
in order to build an addition on the north facing (front) portion of their home. Furthermore, they have
provided full disclosure of their building plans, which I fully support.
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